
From:	Gabrielle	Fogarty	(gfogarty@exemail.com.au)	
Sent:	27	May	2017	08:04	
To:	Various	friends	
Subject:	JPIC	JUNE	Newsletter	
		
Greetings all,	
As we celebrate WORLD ENVIRONMENT DAY on 5th June and 
the Second Anniversary of release of the Encyclical LAUDATO 
SI' on 18th June, geologist Peter Clarke reflects on the destructive 
use of fossil fuels to satisfy our energy needs, and the challenge of 
Laudato Si to turn away from this practice to a more renewable and 
sustainable future.	
 	
Carmelite Justice, Peace & Integrity of Creation Team	
Peter, Agedo, Paul and Gabrielle	
		

	
		
"We know that technology, based on the use of highly polluting 
fossil fuels - especially coal,  but also oil and to a lesser degree, gas, 
needs to be progressively replaced without delay.   Laudato Si - 
Care for Our Common Home -  Para 165.	
		
 	
		
	 


